
 

 

Wards 17,18,19,20,21 and 22 School/Student Councils, Parents/Caregivers, Community 
Members, and School Staff, please join us for a special joint virtual ward forum:  

 

Virtual Scarborough Budget Forum 
  


	Monday March 25, 2024, from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm
	How to Join the Virtual Ward Forum

